
 
 

 

 

Archdeacons’ Briefing No 15 May 2018  
 

 
Damaged and Unsafe Memorials in a Churchyard 
 
The following guidance document has been produced by the Chancellor of the Diocese to help 
parishes in dealing with unsafe memorials. 
 
Peter Robinson and Mark Wroe  
May 2018  
 
 

 



 
 

 

 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 

 
 
 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 


